
 
GVSA board meeting minutes – March 6, 2017 
Present:  John Hall, Josh Sheldon, Sue Crabtree, Ken Lovell, Bruce Lane, John Corbett, Jake 
Harmon 
Guests: Gordon Dean, Steve Royce, Neathan Gibson, Elissa Vire 
 
Meeting called to order by John Hall at 7:04pm 
 
Previous meeting minutes approved as presented. 
 
Officer’s reports:  
Jake Harmon – shared financials via email 
 
John Corbett - John let us know May 6 and 7 will be a very busy weekend and we may struggle to 
fill all games with referees. He also let us know there is a recertification and referee class in both 
Grand Haven and Lowell coming up. 
 
President’s report:  
John Hall let us know that Doug Primm will be the Western Michigan District commissioner. 
 
Administrators report:  
Sue let us know that insurance from MSYSA begins at the time of registration. 
 
Old Business​: 
AGM - John asked that all members send Sue and topics they would like included on the agenda. 
 
New Business​: 
Respect campaign banners – Nothing to discuss at this time.  This topic will be removed from the 
agenda. 
 
2017 John Bieniewicz Memorial Golf Outing Sponsorship - final vote - Motion made to donate $200 
to sponsor a hole.  Motion passed with one person abstaining.  
 
Coaching license requirements - topic will be added to the AGM agenda.  Discussion will be on what 
license requirements we will have for coaching in GVSA. 
 
Request made by Rovers to have a U14 player play in a U16/17 league.  The board voted to not 
make the exception. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:05pm.  
Next meeting is April 3rd,  ​ ​2017, 7:00pm 
Submitted, 
Josh Sheldon, secretary 
 


